
The Department has reached out to our Administrators to establish partnerships with 

sororities/fraternities they are members of. 

We have sent communication to the following organizations: 

Alpha Kappa Alpha 

Omega Psi Phi 

Kappa Alpha Psi 

Delta Sigma Theta 

 

We are currently seeking to cultivate these partnerships and further our reach to more organizations.   


